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Ontario Energy B
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Attention: Board Secretary.

™ Floor

Subject: File No. EB-2012-0142.

I would like to state that | am not in favour of any rate changes, until such a time as there has been an
independent audit completed of the operating costs of this utility, and a professional review of what
cost reductions have been implemented since the last rate increase in order to justify any rate increase.
Assuming there are no changes to the normal daily usage, there is bound to be an increase in revenue as
a result of the new time of use price periods.

Too often today, we hear of rate increases without complete justification. Rate increases have to be
extremely carefully reviewed, and where staffing is held to a minimum. Simply put; there are too many
fat cats out there who assume that the government control agencies will rubber stamp the rate
increases proposed by these utilities, and we, the public, require every assurance that these audits are
completed by an independent organization.

| would appreciate receiving a copy of any approvals given for this application.

Marvin Riegle.





